
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—5th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had a busy 

week making shortbread  which they real-

ly enjoyed. We have also been continuing 

to learn about poetry and the children 

wrote a poem based on  natural treasures. 

In art, we have been learning about archi-

tects  and the children have been saying 

what they think about different buildings 

and whether they like or dislike them. In 

maths, the children have been putting 

their maths’ knowledge to the test by 

solving some  challenges and code-

breaking.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

learning about tally charts and block dia-

grams in maths. It will be an opportunity 

for the children to collect data about their 

friends and represent it in different ways. 

In English, the children  are going to be 

looking at the poem, ‘If I were an ant’. Al-

so, we are going to be continuing to do 

transition work with the children to sup-

port them with the move to Year 3.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Sports’ Day:  17th July  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Ishaq 

2Franklin: Shayaan 

2Newton: Bonnie  


